St. Pauls Board Christian School

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

November 14, 2024

Members in Attendance:Courtney Miller, Kelly Ann Clark, Jamie Boudreau, Jeremy Knight,
Maria Geske, Amy Hill, Jeremy Jacobs, Charissa Felgemacher, Emily Rassam, Krystle Frey,
Lynn S., Amber Gelner

Meeting began at 8:45 with prayer

Courtney Miller went over Financials (Fundraisers - Dominos $1090, Scholastic Book
Fair $1190.56

Domino's “slice the price” fundraiser was a huge success; profiting $1,090 from selling
109 cards. Discussion of beginning this fundraiser earlier in the year as we compete
with other schools providing the same fundraiser. Domino's gave us 15 cards that we
are able to sell at $20 each and are able to keep all the profit.

Friday November 22, 2024 St Paul's Feast and Sing as well as Open House from 10:00
a.m. to 11:45. So far 2 food trucks are lined up, Hibachi Express and Kona Ice.
Poinsettia sales are scheduled to end on Friday, the 15th. This year's sales are
currently lower than last year, likely because Redeemer is also holding their sale during
the same period. We are considering extending our sale by a few days to boost
participation. :
Jeremy Knight discussed Christmas tree sales — 20 Christmas trees were purchased in
the presales, Christmas trees are going to be delivered next week to Compassionate
United Methodist Church and a storefront will open next Saturday. (Looking for
Volunteers for this event) 200 trees were ordered for this fundraiser.

Parents night out will be Friday December 13, 2024 from 5:00 to 8:00. A sign up
Geniuslink will be posted on the school website beginning next week. Drop off will be on
the playground and pick up will be at Fellowship Hall - kids will play, eat pizza, watch a
movie and do crafts.

Handbook revisions — voting will occur at the December meeting so it will be ready for
registration.If you have any revisions you would like to see voted on please email them
to Courtney at director@spocala.org

Next board of directors meeting will occur Thursday December 12th 8:45 AM. The
Finance Committee needs to stay after for a brief meeting to talk about tuition fees for
the 25-26 school year.

Meeting ended 9:10 a.m.



